
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

PHYSICAL VERIFICATION SERVICES FOR CONSUMER  

& STRUCTURED AND PROGRAM LENDING PRODUCTS 
 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed on  

Newspapers- Dawn (Page No. 13), and Jang (Page No. 13) dated 12th September 2018 

and posted on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-09/12/2018-1, dated 12th September 2018) and 

PPRA’s be treated as cancelled.  

 

New advertisement will be announced separately. This advertisement is also available on 

NBP and PPRA websites. 

 

Stationery Transport &  

Engineering Procurement Wing  

Procurement Division  

Logistic Support Group  

National Bank of Pakistan  

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi.  

Tel: 021- 99220331 and 38902435 

 


